
GERALD R . FORD 

June 11, 1976 

Dear Bob, 

Congratulations on your election as a delegate from 
Kansas to the Republican National Convention. 

As we join ranks and ·move forward in strengthening ' 
the Party, I know we share the common purpose of 
achieving the ultimate victory in November. I per-
sonally look forward to working with you and having 
your ideas and suggestions in the days ahead. As 
always, your continued support for the Republican 
cause will be vital to our success. 

Betty joins me in sending our appreciation and 
best wishes. 

Sincerely, 

The Honorable Robert Dole 
4213 Dirksen Senate Office Building 
Washington, D.C. 20510 
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